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Category:

Filters:

INVENT Form Is Like Finished AND
INVENT Category Is In the List: Climber,Fern,Grass,Half-Hardy,Hardy
Geranium,Hedging,Perennial,Shrub,Sub-Shrub AND
INVENT Free Stock Is More or = to 7

Climber

Name
VITIS Claret Cloak

Size
2L

VITIS coignetiae

3L

VITIS vinifera Purpurea

3L

Totals for
Category:

Category:

Free
Stock
14

Price
A Band 1
6.550

Ornamental Grape Vine which has large
leaves, bronze green during Summer
and turning brilliant red and crimson
before falling in Autumn. For a shady
wall or to ramble over a fence or
tree.
Beautiful climber for sun or part
shade and most soil types. The young
leaves are claret red and covered in
a white 'web'. As these grow larger,
they become deep purple. Small, black
fruits. Twining growth.

15

6.950

15

6.950

44

20.450

Long
Label Description
Evergreen fern for shade and moist
soil. Easy to grow at the front of a
border or in a pot for a shady spot.
Handsome leaves are a feature in a
woodland border through the year.
Evergreen fern for part or full shade
and damp soil. Ladder-like, shiny
green leaves are a feature through
the year. Lovely in a shady border or
big pot in a shady spot. Prune old
leaves off in spring.
(Syn. Cristata The King) Semi
evergreen Fern for part shade and
well drained soil. Upright fronds
have crested edges, giving a ruffled
appearance. New fronds emerge gold
/green in spring. Gives texture to a
shady border or a good choice for a
container in a shady spot.
Deep green leaves which contrast with
the fresh green new growth. Makes an
upright shape for the middle of a
border in sun or part shade. Best in
retentive soil. Evergreen. Remove
tatty leaves in spring.

Free
Stock
16

Price
A Band 1
4.950

17

4.950

14

4.950

26

4.550

Lacy Autumn Fern. Evergreen fern for
part or full shade and well drained
soil. Will tolerate a dry spot once
established.The dainty golden fronds
tinted reddish brown, then turn deep
green. Remove dead growth from the
crown of the plant in spring.
Beautiful fern for part shade and
damp soil where it will grow to a
great height and add a jungle feel to
a bog garden. New leaves unfurl in
spring bright green and mature to
olive green. Cut off old leaves in
late winter.

7

4.950

13

4.950

Climber

Fern

Name
ASPLENIUM scolopendrium

Size
1.5L

BLECHNUM spicant

1.5L

DRYOPTERIS affinis Cristata

1.5L

DRYOPTERIS atrata

1.5L

DRYOPTERIS erythrosora prolifica

2L

MATTEUCIA struthiopteris

1.5L

17/06/2018

Long
Label Description
A new variety with deeply divided
leaves, which have a purple tint
during the growing season. The leaves
turn orange and red before falling in
the autumn. For sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
Requires support to climb.

09:54 am
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ONOCLEA sensibilis

1.5L

POLYSTICHUM setiferum Herrenhausen

1.5L

Totals for
Category:

Category:

13

4.950

12

4.950

118

39.200

Long
Label Description
Beautiful grass for sun or part shade
and soil which is not too dry. The
broad leaves are gold, yellow and
green and make a low mound. Dies
away completely in Winter and
reappears in early spring. Excellent
in a container.
An upright grower, with narrow,
silver green leaves that form an
attractive mound. Silvery purple
flower plumes in late Summer and
Autumn. For sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry.
For sun and soil which is not too dry
in summer. Reddish green leaves make
a good clump and the feathery red
flowers appear from late August
onwards. Upright growth. Prune to the
ground in January before the new
growth appears.
For sun or part shade and soil which
is not too dry in summer. Long, deep
green leaves make a vase shaped,
graceful clump and fade to straw
through the winter. The silvery grey
flowers are borne well above the leaf
clumps in late summer and autumn.

Free
Stock
12

Price
A Band 1
5.550

23

6.550

13

6.550

8

6.550

Upright grass for sun and retentive
soil. Flowers appear over a long
season from July until November.
Leaves cnange colour in autumn to
golden yellow before the plant dies
to the ground for the winter. Easy to
grow and look after.
For sun or part shade and moist soil.
Upright growth of deep green leaves.
The attractive flower spikes are deep
purple, with the flowers crowded
closley on the stems. They appear at
the end of the summer. Looks good
planted in small groups or in a large
container. Dies back completely in
winter.
Fast growing grass for sun or part
shade and moist soil. Narrow, deep
green leaves make an upright clump.
Tall, hazy flower spikes from late
Summer onwards. Good autumn colours
of gold and orange. Deciduous.
Short tufts of green and yellow
leaves form a clump in all but dry
soils and some shade. Feathery, buff
flower heads in Autumn.
Clumps of arching, deep green leaves
that change to orange in autumn.

21

4.950

36

4.950

14

4.950

10

4.550

15

4.550

Fern

Grass

Name
HAKENOCHLOA macra Aureola

Size
2L

MISCANTHUS sin. Kleine Silberspine

2.5L

MISCANTHUS sinensis Ferner Osten

2L

MISCANTHUS sinensis Kaskade

3L

MOLINIA caerulea Heidebraut

2L

MOLINIA caerulea Moorhexe

2L

MOLINIA caerulea Skyracer

2L

MOLINIA caerulea Variegata

1.5L

PENNISETUM alopecuroides Hameln

2L

17/06/2018

Fresh green leaves in spring add
height to a border in shade and wet
or retentive soil. Easy to grow ideal to give a tropical air to your
garden. Looks good in a big
container. Dies back completely in
winter to reappear the following
spring.
Semi-evergreen fern for shade and
retentive soil. Beautiful lacy leaves
are grey-green when young and age to
deep green. Ideal for a big container
in a shady area or to grow in a shady
border with Hostas and other large
leaved perennials.

09:54 am
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STIPA gigantia

2.5L

STIPA tenuissima

2L

Totals for
Category:

Category:

22

5.950

24

4.550

198

59.650

Free
Stock
14

Price
A Band 1
4.250

8

3.950

875
3197
8
13

1.550
1.900
3.290
2.500

4115

17.440

Free
Stock
14

Price
A Band 1
5.550

36

5.550

11

5.950

7

5.550

Grass

Half-Hardy

Name
ANISODONTEA Lady in Pink

Size
1.5L

DAHLIA Gallery Series

1L

Hays 10c basket plants
Hays 9c Basket
Marguerite/Osteospermum/Geranium
SALVIA Wendy's Wish

Totals for
Category:
Name
GERANIUM

Fluffy flower spikes appear from late
Summer onwards. For sun or part shade
and retentive soil. Also suitable for
a container. Deciduous.
Evergreen grass for the back of a
sunny, well drained border or as a
specimen plant.Suitable for a large
container. The leaves make a large
clump and the golden oats are borne
from early Summer onwards and make
good Autumn colour.
Evergreen grass for sun and well
drained soil. Quickly forms fine
leaved clumps with attractive silky
flower heads, that turn from reddish
brown through to sandy yellow. Remove
dead growth in spring.

Category:

10c
9c
1L
2L

Long
Label Description
Half hardy perennial which flowers
for months through summer and into
autumn. Flowers like pink Hollyhocks
cover the plants, backed by evergreen
leaves. Great in a pot or at the
front of a sunny border in well
drained soil. Requires protection in
winter.
Compact growing plants for the front
of a border in sun or part shade.
Beautiful, double flowers appear over
a long season from mid summer
onwards. Excellent as a cut flower
and suitable for a large container on
the patio. See label for colour
details.

See colour label for details
Half hardy perennial which flowers
through the summer and autumn.
Excellent plant for a large container
or sheltered, sunny border. Deep
green leaves are evergreen and set
off fat spikes of burgundy red
flowers which appear from nodding
buds.

Half-Hardy

Hardy Geranium

Mavis Simpson

Size
2L

GERANIUM Ann Folkard

2L

GERANIUM Black Beauty

2L

GERANIUM clarkei Kashmir Purple

2L

17/06/2018

09:54 am

Long
Label Description
Grey-green leaves make a clump in sun
and soil which is not too wet in
winter. Saucer shaped, bright pink
flowers cover the plants in summer
over a long season. Lovely at the
front of a border.
Border Cranesbill with young leaves
of golden yellow that trail on long
stems. The flowers are magenta with a
black centre, appearing through
Summer. Best in some shade and soil
which is not too dry.
Deep purple leaves frame blue flowers
in summer. Upright growth for the
front of a border in sun or part
shade. Best in well drained soil.
Remove dead flower spikes to
encourage more flowers.
Finely cut leaves make a clump of
ground cover in sun or part shade

Page 4

GERANIUM Dusky Rose

2L

GERANIUM himalayense Gravetye

2L

GERANIUM maculatum Vickie Lynn

2L

GERANIUM Orion

2L

GERANIUM phaeum Album

2L

GERANIUM phaeum Lily Lovell

2L

GERANIUM Phillippe Vapelle

2L

GERANIUM Pink Penny

2L

GERANIUM pratense Mrs Kendall Clark

2L

GERANIUM psilostemon

2L

GERANIUM Rozanne

2L

GERANIUM Sandrine

2L

17/06/2018

09:54 am

and most soil types. Clear purple
flowers are produced over a long
season from early summer onwards.
Easy to grow.
Semi evergreen Cranesbill which makes
a neat mound. Leaves are a good foil
for the pale pink flowers, which are
produced through summer. Low growing,
suitable for the top of a Cornish
hedge, rock garden or the front of a
sunny border in well drained soil.
Attractive scalloped leaves make good
ground cover on low growing mounds
and colour well in Autumn. Flat,
purple blue flowers appear in summer.
For sun or part shade and most soil
types.
Lilac-blue flowers in clusters from
early summer. Leaves add texture
through the growing season and change
colour in autumn before the plant
dies back in winter. Best in
retentive soil and some shade.
Large, saucer shaped flowers of deep
blue appear through summer on ground
covering plants. Slowly spreads to
make a clump of finely cut leaves. A
lovely cottage garden plant for sun
or part shade and most soil types.
One of the best Border Cranesbills
for shade in dry or retentive soil.
Spreads through the ground each year
to make good ground cover. Clusters
of white flowers for weeks from late
spring onwards, on tall stems.
Flowers are loved by bees and other
pollinating insects.
One of the first Cranesbills to
flower in spring. Upright stems bear
clusters of mauve flowers with a
paler centre. A good plant to give
height in dry shade. Leaves make good
ground cover.
Easy to grow in sun and most soil
types. The rounded leaves are sage
green and form a tidy mound. The
flowers are deep purple with darker
veins and appear at mid summer.
Mounds of olive green leaves are
covered with mauve-pink flowers
through summer. A good plant for the
front of a border in sun or part
shade. Easy to grow - prune hard
after flowering.
Very pretty Border Cranesbill with
grey blue flowers. Elegant clusters
of saucer shaped blooms appear from
early summer onwards. Cut old growth
to the ground in spring once new
leaves are seen. Best in sun or part
shade and soilwhich is not too dry.
Deep magenta flowers with black
centres, on long stems during Summer.
Can be grown through other plants or
allowed to trail along the ground.
Beautiful leaves have good autumn
colour. Easy to grow in sun or part
shade.
Hardy Cranesbill for sun or part
shade and most soil types. In flower
almost constantly through summer and
early autumn when the bright blue
flowers with a contrasting white
centre appear on long, trailing
stems. Excellent plant for the front
of a border in sun or part shade.
Bright gold leaves back magenta

25

5.550

17

5.950

7

5.550

32

5.250

16

5.250

31

4.950

7

5.550

38

5.950

21

5.250

14

5.950

36

5.550

7

5.950

Page 5

GERANIUM sanguineum Album

2L

GERANIUM sanguineum Pink Pouffe

2L

GERANIUM sylvaticum Album

2L

GERANIUM sylvaticum Mayflower

2L

GERANIUM Tiny Monster

2L

GERANIUM x cantabrigiense Westray

2L

GERANIUM x oxon.

2L

Totals for
Category:

f. thurstonianum

Category:

9

5.950

26

5.550

8

5.550

13

5.250

25

5.250

13

4.950

17

4.950

430

126.750

Long
Label Description
Also known as Achillea Salmon Beauty.
Flat headed flowers of salmon pink,
fading through pale yellow to white
flushed pale pink during summer. For
sun and well drained soil in an open
position. Loved by hoverflies. Good
cut flower both fresh and dried.

Free
Stock
7

Price
A Band 1
4.250

Yarrow. Perennial for sun and well
drained soil. Ferny leaves make a
slow spreading clump topped with flat
heads of mauve flowers through
summer. Loved by many insects and a
good plant for coastal locations.
Makes a good cut flower fresh or
dried.
Variegated leaves frame the soft blue
flowers that appear from July to
September. For the front of a sunny
border in well drained soil or a big
pot. Good plant for coastal
locations. Deciduous.
Low growing African Lily for the
front of a sunny, well drained border
or a container. Clusters of sky blue
flowers in summer on slender stems.
May require winter

33

4.250

10

6.550

15

5.450

Hardy Geranium

Perennial

Name
ACHILLEA Lachsschonheit

Size
2L

ACHILLEA Lilac Beauty

2L

AGAPANTHUS Misty Dawn

1.5L

AGAPANTHUS Tom Thumb

1.5L

17/06/2018

pink flowers which are produced over
a long season from early summer
onwards. Best grown in some shade and
allowed to grow through other plants
or spread along the ground.
Hardy Cranesbill for sun or part
shade. Large, white flowers in
Summer, over evergreen leaves which
form a low mound. Easy to grow.
Low growing Cranesbill with
semi-evergreen leaves. Makes a
spreading mound that's covered in
pale pink flowers through summer.
Ideal for the top of a Cornish hedge,
rock garden or front of a sunny
border in well drained soil.
Beautiful tall growing Cranesbill
which is best in some shade and cool
soil. The white flowers appear in
flat clusters above ferny leaves, at
mid summer.
Upright clusters of light mauve
flowers in late Spring. Best in some
shade and soil which is not too dry.
The leaves make good ground cover and
colour well in Autumn.
Makes a low mound of leaves for the
front of a border or top of a Cornish
hedge in a sunny spot. Covered in
rich purple flowers in summer. Great
ground cover and a cottage garden
favourite.
A beautiful Cranesbill for sun or
shade and most soil types.
Semi-evergreen leaves make good
ground cover. Deep pink flowers are
produced over a long season during
late spring and summer.
Beautiful Cranesbill which is
especially useful in dry shade.
Leaves make good ground cover and the
flowers are deep purple stars with
reflexed petals. They appear from
late spring to early summer.

09:54 am
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AGAPANTHUS Tregaminion Hybrids

2L

ALCHEMILLA alpina

1.5L

ALCHEMILLA erythropoda

1.5L

ALSTROEMERIA Inca Goal

2L

ALSTROEMERIA Inca Husky

2L

ALSTROEMERIA Inca Vito

2L

ANEMONE hup. Hadspen Abundance

2L

ANEMONE September Charm

2L

ANEMONE sylvestris

2L

ANEMONE x hybrida Honorine Jobert

2L

ANEMONE x hybrida Konigin Charlotte

2L

ANEMONE x hybrida Margarete

2L

ANEMONE x hybrida Whirlwind

2L

ANTHEMIS tinctoria E C Buxton

2L

17/06/2018
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protection in colder counties.
Large heads of deep blue flowers in
July & August, followed by attractive
seed heads. Great for pots & seaside
gardens. Evergreen. May require
protection in cold weather.
Attractive leaves add texture to the
front of a border. Greenish yellow
flower sprays in summer. Spreads
slowly to make good groundcover. For
sun or part shade and most soil
types. Deciduous.
For the front of a border or between
paving stones where it will spread
slowly. Easy to grow in most soils
and sun or part shade. Tiny yellow
flowers in summer which can be dried,
pressed or used for miniature flower
arrangements.
Beautiful flowers are deep pink with
yellow markings and appear on long
stems through summer. Ideal for a
large container or to grow in the
middle of a sunny border. A flower
arranger's favourite.
Dwarf growing for the front of a
border in sun and well drained soil.
Orange and peach flowers are good for
flower arranging and appear over a
long season through summer. Dies back
through winter but spreads slowly
each year.
Exotic looking red flowers are
produced continuously through summer.
Best in the middle of a border in sun
and well drained soil. Excellent as a
cut flower lasting for weeks in a
vase.
Single, deep rose flowers in late
Summer and Autumn, on sturdy stems.
Best in some shade and soil which is
not too dry.
For sun or part shade and soil which
is not too dry. Purple tinted stems
and outer petals, which contrast well
with the alternate rose pink petals.
Flowers are produced from early
autumn onwards.
White flowers on slender stems in
late spring and early summer. Parsley
like leaves slowly spread through the
ground. For sun or part shade and
hums rich, retentive soil.
A beautiful white form of the
Windflower, with large flowers which
have golden stamens. Useful late
colour in a shady spot where the soil
does not dry out.
Strong growing variety of Japanese
Windflower, which produces single
pink flowers over a long season from
late Summer onwards.Tall stems which
do not require staking. For sun or
shade in most soil types. May be
invasive.
Pretty form of Japanese Windflower
with fully double, pink flowers in
Autumn. For sun or shade and soil
which is not too dry. Spreads to make
good ground cover.
Japanese Anemone. Ruffled white
flowers with twisted petals, on tall,
wiry stems in late summer and autumn.
Easy to grow in sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry. Spreads
slowly each year.
Lemon yellow daisies through

94

5.550

21

4.550

8

4.250

45

5.950

36

5.950

35

5.950

17

4.950

8

4.950

11

4.950

26

4.950

12

4.950

15

4.950

14

4.950

11

4.950
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ARTEMESIA stelleriana

2L

ARTEMISIA Lambrook Silver

2L

ARUNCUS dioicus

2L

ARUNCUS dioicus Kneffii

2L

ASTER Autumn Jewels Aqua Compact

2L

ASTER Autumn Jewels Granat

2L

ASTER Autumn Jewels Rose Quartz

2L

ASTER Bahamas

2L

ASTER Coombe Fishacre

2L

ASTER Cornish Clouds

2L

ASTER ericoides Blue Wonder

2L

17/06/2018

09:54 am

summer, set off by deep green ferny
leaves. Grow in sun and well drained
soil for best results or in a large
container. A lovely plant for a
herbaceous border and an excellent
cut flower.
Silver leaved perennial, thrives in
sun & a well drained soil, where it
will slowly spread. Lacy leaves look
good at the front of the border with
purples and blues. Prune old growth
in spring.
Silver leaves are a great back drop
to the small yellow flowers in late
summer. A good plant to grow in a
gravel garden or as a foil to other
plants. For sun and well drained
soil. Drought tolerant once
established.
Forms a large clump of handsome,
bronze green leaves and upright
growth. Creamy white plumes of
flowers in summer. For sun or part
shade and good soil.
Finely cut leaves add texture to a
border in sun or part shade. Spikes
of fluffy white flowers in early
sumer are followed by attractive
seedheads. The leaves change colour
in autumn to yellow and gold before
falling. Does best in retentive soil.

27

4.550

8

4.950

26

4.950

17

4.950

A mound of lavender blue flowers in
late summer and early autumn. Ideal
for the front of a border in
retentive soil or a big pot in a
sunny spot. A true perennial which
will die back in winter and reappear
in spring.
Makes a mound of deep green leaves
that is covered in cerise flowers in
late summer and early autumn. Great
at the front of a sunny border in
retentive soil or a big pot. Flowers
are attractive to bees and other
insects.
Compact Michaelmas Daisy for the
front of a border in sun and
retentive soil. Soft pink daises
cover the plants in late summer and
autumn. Easy to grow and also
suitable for a large container.
Compact form of Michaelmas Daisy for
sun and soil which is not too dry in
summer. Rounded growth is smothered
in deep cerise daisies from July
until autumn. Easy to grow and also
suitable for a container.
Dusky pink flowers with deeper
centres on arching stems in late
summer and early autumn. Great for a
cottage garden. Loved by bees and
butterflies. Long lasting as a cut
flower in a vase.
Discovered on our nursery as a chance
seedling and named by us. Compact
habit - covered in lilac blue flowers
in late summer & early autumn.
Healthy deep green leaves. Easy to
grow in sun and retentive soil.

21

4.550

23

4.550

22

4.550

16

4.250

18

4.550

22

4.550

Makes a neat mound for the middle of
a border. Covered in tiny blue
daisies in autumn followed by fluffy
seed heads. Flowers are loved by bees
and the plant needs no staking. Best
in retentive soiil and a sunny spot.

13

4.550
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ASTER frikartii Jungfrau

2L

ASTER lateriflorus var.horizontalis

2L

ASTER novi-belgii Lady in Blue

2L

ASTER novi-belgii Marie Ballard

2L

ASTER Samoa

2L

ASTER Winston S Churchill

2L

ASTER x frikartii Monch

2L

ASTER x frikartii Wunder von Stafa

2L

ASTILBE chinensis var. pumila

2L

ASTRANTIA Hadspen Blood

2L

BERGENIA Autumn Magic

2L

BRUNNERA macrophylla

2L

17/06/2018
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Purple-blue daisies are produced for
months from July onwards. Rounded
leaves make a spreading mound for the
front of a border. Best in full sun
and retentive soil. Dies back
completely in winter to reappear in
late spring.
Beautiful Aster for late summer and
autumn colour. Mound like habit which
does not need staking. Covered in
masses of tiny pink flowers with
fluffy centres for weeks. Flowers are
loved by butterflies and bees. Slowly
spreads through the ground each year.
Cut back in spring once new shoots
are seen.
Double powder blue flowers over
several weeks in Autumn. Compact and
low growing. Ideal for exposed
gardens. For sun or part shade and
soil which does not get too dry.
Large flowers of lavender blue, which
are fully double and appear in early
Autumn. For sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
Compact, strong plants. Makes a good
cut flower.
Low growing form of Michaelmas Daisy
with deep blue flowers that cover the
plants from July until autumn. For
sun and soil which is not too dry in
summer. Also suitable for a large
container. Attractive to butterflies
and other insects.
Upright growing Michaelmas Daisy for
the middle of a sunny border.
Beautiful clusters of semi-double,
cerise-red flowers in autumn. Easy to
grow and makes a good cut flower.
Much sought after form of Aster which
flowers from midsummer until late
autumn. Large, soft blue daisies with
yellow centres on spreading plants.
For the front of a border. Loved by
bees and a great cut flower.
Beautiful blue daisies with yellow
centres from early autumn onwards.
Bushy plants make a neat mound for
the fromt of a border and need no
staking. Best grown in full sun and
retentive soil. Hardy and easy to
grow.
Upright growth of bronze green
leaves, which set off the heads of
deep pink flower spikes, appearing in
late spring and early summer. For sun
or part shade and soil which does not
dry out.
One of the darkest of all red
flowering Astrantias. Deep wine red
flowers through Summer, held above
Maple like leaves. For sun or part
shade and soil which is not too dry
in Summer.
Glossy, evergreen leaves are salt
resistant and make good ground cover.
Clusters of bright pink flowers in
spring and again in autumn are loved
by bees. Easy to grow in sun or part
shade.
Perennial Forget Me Not. A great
plant for dry shade - especially
under trees - and in other shady
areas. Heart shaped leaves make good
ground cover and sprays of bright
blue flowers appear over a long
season from late spring onwards.

8

4.950

30

4.550

13

4.250

15

4.250

40

4.250

11

4.250

9

4.950

8

4.950

27

4.950

7

5.550

25

4.550

9

4.950
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BRUNNERA macrophylla Variegata

1.5L

CAMPANULA lactiflora Loddon Anna

2L

CAMPANULA takesimana alba

2L

CAMPANULA takesimana Elizabeth

2L

CENTAUREA macrocephala

2L

CROCOSMIA George Davison

2L

CROCOSMIA masoniorum

2L

CROCOSMIA pottsii Culzean Pink

2L

CYCLAMEN coum album

9c

CYCLAMEN Pewter Leaf

9c

DAHLIA Dayalya Series

2L

DAHLIA Happy Single Series

2L

DAHLIA Mystic Dreamer

2L

17/06/2018

09:54 am

Beautiful rounded leaves are
variegated white and green. Makes a
handsome clump for the front of a
border in dry shade. Clusters of
small blue flowers for months from
late spring into summer. Grow in
shade to avoid scorching the leaves.
For the back of the border in sun or
part shade and soil which is not too
dry. Clusters of smoky pink, bell
shaped flowers on long stems through
Summer. May require staking. Long
lived in the garden.
Lovely plant for part shade and soil
which is not too dry in Summer.
Slowly spreads through the ground to
make a clump of handsome leaves.
Creamy white bell shaped flowers in
clusters during July and August.
Makes a good cut flower. Guard
against slugs in Spring.
For part shade and free draining
soil. Beautiful, deep maroon bells
which hang in clusters, during
Summer. Upright growth which may
require staking.
Reliable perennial for sun or part
shade and all but dry soils. Coarse
leaves form a good clump of ground
cover and during Summer tall stems
are topped with large yellow
'Cornflowers' which are loved by
bees.
Chrome yellow flowers on tall, wiry
stems from mid summer to autumn.
Fresh green, sword shaped leaves
slowly spread to form a clump in sun
and soil which is not too wet. Easy
to grow. Non invasive.
Handsome perennial for a sunny spot.
Fresh green sword shaped leaves
slowly spread through the ground.
Burnt orange flowers on wiry stems in
summer. Easy to grow and great for
seaside gardens.
An unusual form which has small,
luminous orange pink flowers for
weeks through late summer. Deep green
leaves make a vigorous clump and may
spread quickly.
Hardy Cyclamen. Flowers appear from
winter to spring and are white or
pale pink. Excellent to naturalise
under trees and in other dry shady
spots.
Hardy cyclamen. Excellent under trees
and in dry shade. Mixed flower
colours from blush pink to deep pink
and purple shades. The flowers appear
from late summer into autumn.
Exotic flowers add colour to the
summer border or a big pot. For sun
or part shade and soil which is not
too dry. Great for a tropical look to
the middle of a border and a lovely
cut flower.
Brightly coloured flowers cover the
plants through summer and contrast
with the deep purple leaves. Compact
habit - ideal for the middle of a
border or a big pot on the patio.
Flowers are loved by bees.
Beautiful Dahlia with soft pink and
blush white striped petals which are
set off against deep mahogany black
leaves. For sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
The flowers are produced from

7

5.550

70

4.550

13

4.950

10

4.550

9

3.550

20

3.950

7

3.950

21

3.950

15

2.990

40

2.990

7

4.550

52

3.950

13

4.550
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DAHLIA Mystic Illusion

2L

DICENTRA Luxuriant

1.5L

DODECATHEON meadia ( Shooting Star)

1.5L

ECHINACEA purpurea Powwow Pink

2L

EPIMEDIUM warleyense Orangekonigin

1.5L

ERIGERON karvinskianus

9c

ERYNGIUM Neptune`s Gold

2L

ERYSIMUM Sweet Sorbet

2L

EUPHORBIA griffithii Fireglow

2L

EUPHORBIA martinii Rudolph

2L

EUPHORBIA x martini Ascot Rainbow

2L

17/06/2018
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midsummer until autumn. Excellent as
a cut flower and in a container.
Bright yellow flowers are set off by
deep purple black leaves that are a
feature in their own right in the
herbaceous border. An excellent plant
for cutting and to grow in a
container. Best in sun or part shade
and soil which is not to dry in
summer.
Blue grey, ferny leaves appear in
early spring, slowly spreading from
rhizomes.
The deep pink locket shaped flowers
hang from slender arching stems and
appear from late spring onwards. For
partial shade and soil which is not
too dry in summer. Dies down
completely in winter.
A beautiful plant for shade and moist
soil. Pink flowers with reflexed
petals on strong stems in Spring.
Needs a sheltered site. Summer
dormant.
Compact variety of Cone flower which
has mauve-pink flowers from midsummer
onwards. Ideal for a sunny border in
retentive soil. Flowers are very
attractive to bees and some
butterflies.
Excellent evergreen ground cover in
dry shade. Slowly spreads through the
ground. Delicate spires of flame
orange and copper blooms appear in
spring. Remove old leaves to the
ground in spring once the new ones
appear.
Spanish Daisy. Pretty plant for sun
or part shade and well drained soil.
The small, white, yellow centred
daisies are produced for months, from
late Spring onwards. Excellent on a
hedge or in paving, where it will
self seed. Good plant for coastal
gardens.
Golden leaves are a good back drop to
the deep blue thistle-like flowers
that appear in summer. Flowers are
long lasting and can be dried. Ideal
for coastal gardens in a sunny
position and well drained soil.
Drought tolerant.
Evergreen, perennial wallflower for
sun and well drained soil. Clusters
of scented, deep purple flowers in
Summer. Easy to grow in most
situations.
Beautiful deciduous Spurge for sun or
part shade and soil which is not too
dry. The luminous orange flower heads
appear in clusters on top of tall
stems in late Spring. Autumn leaf
colours of red and orange.
Evergreen Spurge for sun and well
drained soil or a large container.
New leaves in spring are deep
mahogany red and contrast with the
greenish yellow flowers. Ideal for
coastal gardens.
Evergreen perennial for sun or part
shade and most soil types. Sage green
leaves are edged with gold and the
new growth is flushed pink in spring.
Yellow flowers with red centres
appear in clusters at the ends of the
branches from early spring. A good
choice for coastal gardens, gravel
gardens and

33

4.550

8

4.950

7

4.950

9

5.250

39

4.950

100

2.950

24

5.950

17

5.250

10

5.250

48

4.950

14

4.950
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GAILLARDIA

Arizona Series

2L

GAILLARDIA x grandiflora Kobold

2L

GALEGA officinalis

2.5L

GEUM coccineum Koi

2L

GEUM Flames of Passion

2L

GEUM Mrs. J. Bradshaw

1.5L

GEUM rivale Leonard's Variety

1.5L

GEUM Tequilla Sunrise

1.5L

HELENIUM Moerheim Beauty

2L

HELENIUM Rubinzwerg

2L

HELENIUM Sahin`s Early Flowerer

2L

HELENIUM The Bishop

2L

17/06/2018
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containers.
Perennial for sun and retentive soil.
Apricot-orange flowers appear for
months through summer above mounds of
hairy green leaves. A great cottage
garden plant that's easy to grow and
a good cut flower.
Large, red and yellow daisies for
months in Summer and Autumn. Deadhead
regularly to encourage more flowers.
Dwarf grower for sun and well drained
soil. Useful in exposed gardens.

7

3.950

34

4.550

Good filler for the back of a border
in sun and soil which does not get
too dry. Tiny, mauve pea like flowers
for months in Summer. Pretty leaves
give a lacy effect. May require
staking.
Bright orange flowers on slender
stems from late spring into summer.
Makes a solid clump of leaves that
are good ground cover in part shade
and damp soil. Fluffy seed heads
follow the flowers for later
interest.
For sun and retentive soil.
Orange-yellow flowers appear from
late spring until early summer and
are held on slender stems. Fluffy
seed heads follow and the plant makes
a clump of low growing leaves.
Fully double, scarlet flowers on tall
stems, throughout Summer and into
Autumn. For sun or shade and all but
dry soil. Easy to grow. Leaves are
evergreen.
Charming perennial for part shade and
damp soil. Nodding heads of reddish
brown flowers appear on short stems
above the ruffled green leaves from
late spring in to summer. Attractive
seed heads follow. Easy to grow and
good ground cover.

17

4.550

21

4.950

7

4.950

24

3.550

13

3.950

Yellow flowers with a red edge appear
on wiry stems over a long season from
late spring onwards. Good for a part
shaded border and soil that isn't too
dry in summer. Flowers are loved by
bees.
Valuable perennial for colour from
late summer onwards. Mahogany red
daisies appear from green buds on top
of stiff stems. Easy to grow in sun
and soil which is not too dry in
summer. Prune old growth to the
ground in spring once the new growth
has started.
Compact grower with burnt red daisies
which have brown centres, providing
valuable colour in late Summer. For
sun and most soil types. Makes a good
cut flower.
For sun or part shade and soil which
is not too dry in summer. Brownish
crimson dasies, which have a gold
edge, cover the plants in summer and
early autumn.
Easy to grow, with a long flowering
season. Prune out old growths in
spring.
Valuable late flowering perennial
with mustard yellow 'daisy' flowers
that have brown central cones in late
Summer. For sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry. Prune in
spring once new growth is seen.

16

5.250

7

4.950

7

4.950

15

4.950

14

4.550
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HELENIUM Wauldtraut

2L

HELENIUM Wesergold

2L

HELENIUM Wyndley

2L

HELLEBORUS

2L

White Lady Spotted

HELLEBORUS x hybridus

2L

HELLEBORUS x hybridus White Lady

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Anzac

2.5L

HEMEROCALLIS Bailey Hay

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Blue Sheen

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Bonanza

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Christmas Is

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Destined to See

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Dorothy McDade

2L

17/06/2018
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Coppery yellow daisies on stiff stems
in late Summer and Autumn. A useful
late perennial for the middle of a
sunny border in soil which is not too
dry. Prune old growth to the ground
in spring.
Beautiful perennial for sun and
retentive soil. Bright golden-yellow
daisies on upright stems from June
until September. Attractive seed
heads follow. Prune the old growth to
the ground in spring when new leaves
are seen.
Orange yellow flowers on stiff stems
in late Summer and Autumn. A valuable
late perennial for sun and soil which
is not too dry in summer. Prune old
growth to the ground in spring once
the new growth has started.
Evergreen perennial for part shade
and most soil types. Handsome, deep
green leaves set off the nodding,
spotted white flowers which appear
from late winter through spring.
Attractive seed heads follow the
flowers.
For shade and most soil types.
Especially useful under trees for
spring flowers. Cut off old leaves
when the plants begin to flower.
These plants are raised from seed, so
the colours will vary from white
through to deep pink and purple on
individual plants.
For part shade and most soil types.
Evergreen leaves make good ground
cover. Nodding flowers in spring are
pure white or white with freckles,
fading to green. Remove old leaves in
spring, to show off the flowers. Self
seeds easily.
Dark red flowers, with yellow centres
at mid Summer. Easy to grow in sun or
part shade and most soil types.
Leaves are semi evergreen.
Low growing form of Day Lily with
large,apricot pink flowers, which
have a good scent. Mid summer
flowering. For sun or part shade and
soil which does not get too dry. Good
ground cover.
Unusual Day Lily with lavender &
cream flowers. Best grown in part
shade to preserve the flower colour fades quickly in full sun. Slowly
makes a clump of evergreen leaves.
Easy to grow.
Large, bright yellow flowers which
have a contrasting reddish brown
centre, appear over a long season
from mid summer onwards. Easy to grow
in sun or shade and most soil types.
Deciduous.
Dwarf form of Day Lily which has deep
red flowers with a chartreuse green
throat. These are borne in summer.
Easy to grow in soil which is not too
dry and sun or part shade. Slow to
multiply.
Beautiful, low growing Day Lily which
has creamy lavender flowers, with a
deeper lavender centre and olive
green throat. Makes a compact clump
in sun or part shade and most soil
types. Unusual colour, easy to grow
and good ground cover.
Clear yellow trumpets on sturdy

8

4.950

10

4.950

14

4.950

14

7.250

39

5.950

10

7.250

7

4.250

7

4.250

8

4.250

27

4.250

11

4.250

13

4.250

10

4.250
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HEMEROCALLIS Doubloon

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Little Bumble Bee

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Little Missy

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Mini Pearl

1.5L

HEMEROCALLIS Neyron Rose

2L

HEMEROCALLIS Stella De Oro

2L

HESPERANTHA coccinea Mrs Hegarty

2L

HEUCHERA Can-can

2L

HEUCHERA Green Spice

2L

HEUCHERELLA Brass Lantern

2L

HEUCHERELLA Tapestry

2L

HOSTA

2L

Rippled Honey

17/06/2018
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stems in Summer. Scented. For sun or
shade and soil which does not get too
dry.
Tall growing Day Lily with large,
golden yellow flowers in Summer,
which are sweetly scented. For sun or
part shade and soil which does not
dry out. Easy to grow.
Bright yellow flowers which have a
conspicuous mahogany red centre. Low
and compact growth of deep green
leaves. For sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry.
A beautiful, compact form of Day
Lily, which has flat flowers of deep
purple with a golden yellow throat.
Clumps up well in good soil which is
not too dry. For sun or part shade.
Day Lily for sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
Compact grower which has ruffled,
ivory buff flowers in summer.
Deadhead regularly. Clumps up slowly.
Deciduous.
For sun or part shade and most soil
types.The beautiful flowers are
terracotta pink , with a broad white
midrib on every other petal. They
appear on strong stems in summer.
Divide plants after a few years to
maintain vigour.
Bright yellow flowers in clusters
through summer. Deep green leaves
make a clump at the front of a
border. Looks good with grasses and
other perennials. For sun or part
shade and retentive soil. Easy to
grow.
A cottage garden favourite for sun
and retentive soil. Dainty pink
flowers appear in autumn and early
winter during mild weather. Spreads
slowly and a great cut flower. May
require protection in cold areas.
Soft purple leaves are a feature
through the year. Easy to grow at the
front of a border or in a container.
Spikes of white flowers appear in
summer. Remove faded flowers to
encourage more.
A beautiful evergreen perennial for
sun or part shade and most soil
types. Pale green leaves are laced
with cream and have deep burgundy
central veins. Spikes of white
flowers appear in summer. Easy to
grow at the front of a border or in a
container.
Evergreen perennial for part shade
and soil which is not too wet in
winter. Deep gold leaves have a red
central star and the plants are
covered in spires of white flowers
through summer. Excellent at the
front of a shady border.
Evergreen perennial for part or full
shade and soil which is not too wet
in winter. Pale green leaves have
dark veins and spikes of pink flowers
appear from spring until autumn.
Suitable for a woodland border or
large container.
Glossy bright green, wavy leaves make
an attractive clump at the front of a
shady border or in a large container.
White flower spikes in late summer
are held well above the leaves. Guard
against slugs and

40

4.250

25

2.500

16

4.250

9

4.250

9

4.250

15

3.550

20

4.950

7

5.950

43

5.950

51

5.950

49

5.950

15

4.550
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HOSTA Big Daddy

2L

HOSTA Devon Green

2L

HOSTA Francee

2L

HOSTA Frances Williamson

2L

HOSTA Halcyon

2L

HOSTA Royal Standard

2L

HOSTA sieboldiana var. elegans

2L

IRIS Desert Echo

2L

IRIS English Cottage

2L

IRIS ensata Rose Queen

2L

IRIS Florentina

2L

IRIS siberica Butter and Sugar

2L

IRIS siberica Silver Edge

2L

17/06/2018
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snails.
Large blue green, puckered leaves.
Looks good in a large container or in
a border in shade and moist soil.
Pale lilac flower spikes in late
Summer.
Deep green leaves set off lilac
purple flower spikes which appear at
the end of the summer. A beautiful
plant for part shade and moist or wet
soil or to grow in a container in a
shady spot.
Rounded leaves which are dark green
with a prominent white margin. Spikes
of lilac flowers in late Summer. Best
in part shade and retentive soil or
to grow in a large container.

9

5.550

11

5.550

9

5.550

Huge blue greren leaves are edged
with soft yellow. A lovely Hosta for
a shady position where the leaves
will add a cool look to the border.
Great as a container plant in part
shade. Spikes of soft lilac-white
flowers in late summer.
Good clumps of attractively shaped,
medium sized blue leaves. For shade
or part sun and soil which is not too
dry. Short spikes of lavender purple
bells in late Summer.
Narrow, lime green leaves form a good
clump, especially in heavy soil. The
scented, white flowers are held on
long stems in late Summer. Best in
some shade and retentive soil. Also
suitable for a large container.

10

5.550

16

5.550

11

5.550

Huge blue grey leaves make a
statement in a big pot or partly
shaded border. Spikes of white
flowers in late summer followed by
attractive seed pods. Best in
retentive soil but will tolerate dry
conditions once established.
Deep, sandy yellow flowers with a
contrasting orange beard and a white
flash on the falls. Flowers appear in
summer above spiky leaves. For sun
and well drained soil.
Ruffled white flowers which have pale
violet markings and a white beard.
First flowers appear in May and are
followed by a second flush later in
the summer. For sun and well drained
soil.
Large flowers with drooping falls in
Summer, which are a beautiful shade
of rose pink. Grows well in most soil
types and sun or shade, but
especially useful in damp soil in a
bog garden or as a marginal.
Orris Root. Fields of these are still
grown in Italy. This old variety has
rhizomes which are ground up and used
as a fixative for perfumes and in pot
pourri. The flowers are very pale
blue and scented of violets.
Requires full sun & good drainage.

14

5.250

14

3.950

23

3.950

14

4.950

8

3.950

Siberian Iris for sun or part shade
and moist or boggy soil. White and
yellow flowers on strong stems in
early summer. Sword shaped leaves add
a vertical accent to the middle of a
border or bog garden. Also suitable
as a marginal in a pond.
Compact grower for damp soil in sun

13

4.250

9

4.950
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IRIS siberica Sparkling Rose

2L

KIRENGESHOMA Koreana Group

2L

KNIPHOFIA Drunmore Apricot

2L

KNIPHOFIA Painted Lady

2L

KNIPHOFIA Sunningdale Yellow

2L

KNIPHOPIA Jenny Bloom

2L

LAMIUM maculatum Anne Greenaway

1.5L

LATHYRUS vernus

1.5L

LEUCANTHEMUM Banana Cream

2L

LEUCANTHEMUM Sonnenschein

2L

17/06/2018
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or shade. Also suitable for heavy
soil on the edge of a bog garden.
Sword shaped leaves make a statement
and the flowers appear in summer.
They are soft blue with a white edge
to the petals. Cut old growth to the
ground in early spring before the new
shoots appear.
Beautiful form of Siberian Iris with
deep wine red flowers which have a
yellow splash on the falls. Easy to
grow in most situations, especially
in moist soil and part shade. Ideal
to give height to a bog garden.
Beautiful plant for a woodland
setting, in cool humus rich soil.
Attractive leaves quickly make a
strong clump of fresh green in
spring. Upright stems appear in late
summer and are topped with creamy
yellow flowers. Plant in drifts for
best effect.
Red Hot Poker for sun or part shade
and soil which is not too dry in
summer. Large heads of apricot orange
flowers appear from green buds, on
bronze coloured stems. June to August
flowering. Excellent for coastal
gardens.
Execellent late flowering perennial
for full sun. Long, narrow pokers of
creamy yellow from coral orange buds
appear from June to September.
Good plant for coastal locations and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
Beautiful early flowering form of
Poker with golden yellow flower
spikes over a long season. For sun
and soil which is not too dry.
Excellent coastal plant.
Luminous, narrow apricot 'pokers' for
a long season from early Summer. For
sun and soil which does not get too
dry, where the plant will make a
clump of grassy leaves. Excellent
coastal plant.
Clusters of pink flowers from early
spring onwards are loved by bees.
Leaves are semi-evergreen. Ideal low
growing ground cover for a shady
border in soil that isn't too dry in
summer.

Makes a low mound of attractive
leaves, in sun and most soil types.
Striking purple flower racemes appear
in early spring. Dies right back in
winter, so remove the old growth in
spring.
A compact form of Shashta Daisy which
produces creamy yellow daisies on
sturdy stems throughout summer. Easy
to grow in most soil types and
excellent in a container for summer
colour. Remove spent blooms regularly
to encourage more. Compact habit.
A medium grower with very unusual
single flowers of pale yellow,

9

4.550

7

5.550

11

4.250

17

4.250

18

4.550

8

3.950

7

3.950

21

4.550

33

4.550

8

4.550
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LIBERTIA grandiflora

2L

LIMONIUM platyphyllum

2L

LUPINUS Gallery Series

2L

LYSIMACHIA Candela

2L

LYTHRUM salicaria Blush

2L

MONARDA Cambridge Scarlet

2L

MONARDA Loddon Crown

2L

MONARDA Scorpion

2L

NEPETA racemosa Walker's Low

2L

NEPETA Six Hills Giant

2L

OMPHALODES verna

1.5L

17/06/2018
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fading to white, which look lovely
with the sunlight behind them.
Architectural clumps of strappy,
evergreen leaves, which set off the
pure white flowers that look like
butterflies floating on wiry stems.
Summer flowering. For sun and well
drained soil. An excellent plant for
exposed coastal gardens, where it
will seed gently. May require winter
protection in colder parts of the
country.
Sea Lavender. Evergreen, leathery
leaves grow flat on the ground making
a spreading clump. Wiry stems of
small, mauve flowers in summer, which
can be used fresh or dried in
arrangements. Needs well drained soil
and full sun. Excellent for coastal
gardens.
Mixed colours including blue, red,
pink, yellow and white. Dwarf growing
and flowering throughout Summer. Sun
and well drained soil.
For sun or part shade and moist soil.
Attractive, dark green leaves on
strong stems which are topped with
spires of white, star like flowers
for weeks in late summer. Good autumn
leaf colours of orange before the
plant dies to the ground for winter.

15

5.550

30

3.950

13

4.550

48

4.950

Spikes of pale pink flowrs are
attractive to bees and other insects.
Flowers appear from midsummer for
several weeks. An upright perennial
for the back of a border in damp or
wet soil. Easy to grow - spreads
slowly.
Bergamot or Bee Balm. Beautiful
perennial for sun or part shade and
moist soil. Scented, grey green
leaves make a spreading clump that
will quickly cover the ground. Deep
red, ruff like flowers appear on tall
stems in summer and are loved by bees
and other insects.
For sun or part shade and soil which
is not too dry in summer. Scented
leaves, which spread to make a good
clump of ground cover. The showy,
reddish maroon flowers appear in late
summer, like ruffs around the sturdy
stems. Cut old stems to the ground in
spring. Flowers are loved by bees.

21

4.950

26

4.950

64

4.950

Purple flowers in summer are loved by
bees. Makes a clump of slowly
spreading stems with scented leaves.
Best in retentive soil and part
shade.
Low growing form of Catmint with
mauve blue flowers in Summer.
Excellent at the front of a dry
border to edge a path. Best in full
sun.
Upright growing Catmint for sun and
well drained soil. Makes a beautiful
edging plant for a path or border
where it will flower throughout
Summer. Pale blue flowers are loved
by bees and butterflies. Cut back
hard in Spring once new growth is
seen.
Bright blue flowers in spring and
early summer above fresh green
leaves. Best in part shade and
retentive soil. A good plant to

15

4.950

59

4.950

52

4.950

13

4.950
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OMPHALODES verna Alba

1.5L

OPHIOPOGON planiscapus Nigrescens

1.5L

Papaver 'Beauty of Livermere

2L

PAPAVER rupifragum Tangerine Gem

1.5L

PENSTEMON Blackbird

2L

PERSICARIA affinis Darjeeling Red

2L

PERSICARIA affinis Donald Lowndes

2L

PERSICARIA microcephala Red Dragon

2L

PHLOX paniculata Blue Boy

2L

PHLOX paniculata David

2L

PHLOX paniculata Flame Coral

2L

PHLOX paniculata Flame Pink

2L

17/06/2018
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grow under trees where it will spread
slowly.
Fresh green leaves spread slowly to
make ground cover. Clusters of white
flowers appear in spring and early
summer. Best in part shade and
retentive soil.
Evergreen, black grass like leaves
for sun and well drained soil. The
flowers appear in clusters in Summer
and are pinkish mauve. They are
followed by black berries.
Long lived perennial Poppy which has
large red flowers with a central boss
of black stamens. The flowers appear
from fat buds on sturdy stems at
midsummer. For sun and well drained
soil. Prune to the ground, leaves and
all after flowering to encourage new
growth.
Silver-green leaves make a low mound
and are a good back drop to the
bright orange flowers that appear
through summer. Ideal for the front
of a sunny border, rock garden or
Cornish hedge in well drained soil.
A tall growing plant with deep
reddish purple flowers through
summer. Easy to grow in sun and soil
which is not too dry. Makes a good
cut flower. May require staking.
Easy to grow in sun and well drained
soil, where the plant makes excellent
ground cover. Deep red spikes of
flowers appear from Spring into
Autumn.
Easy to grow in sun and well drained
soil. Excellent for a dry bank or
wall. Fresh green leathery leaves are
good ground cover and salmon pink
spikes of flower are produced for a
long season from late Spring to
Autumn.
A beautiful perennial for part shade
and soil which does not get too dry
where it will slowly spread.
Attractive burgundy red leaves have
white markings and set off the clouds
of small white flowers in Summer. May
require winter protection in colder
parts of the country.
For sun and soil which is not too dry
in summer. Purple grey leaves slowly
make a clump and in summer, the heads
of flat lavender purple flowers
appear over many months. Easy to grow
and much loved by bees.
Beautiful plant for sun and soil
which is not too dry in summer, where
it will form a long lived clump of
deep green leaves. Scented, pure
white flowers with a green eye are
borne in large panicles through
summer. Easy to grow.
Long lived perennial for sun or part
shade and soil which is not too dry
in summer. Bright, coral pink flower
spikes appear over a long season in
summer. Compact habit. Attractive to
butterflies.
Compact growing, long lived perennial
for a sunny border in soil that is
not too dry in summer. Bright pink
flower clusters have a deeper pink
centre and appear over a long season
from midsummer onwards. Easy to grow
and loved by

27

4.950

10

3.950

11

4.950

41

4.550

11

3.750

12

4.550

13

4.550

13

4.550

24

4.550

15

4.550

19

4.550

22

4.550
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PHLOX paniculata Flame Purple

2L

PHLOX paniculata Flame White

2L

PHLOX paniculata Jade

2L

PHLOX paniculata Uspekh

2L

PHLOX paniculata Windsor

2L

PRIMULA japonica Alba

2L

PRIMULA japonica Apple Blossom

2L

PRIMULA japonica Miller's Crimson

2L

PRIMULA pulverulenta

2L

PULMONARIA Trevi Fountain

1.5L

RUDBECKIA Goldsturm

2L

17/06/2018
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butterflies and bees.
Compact growth of deep green leaves
make a slowly spreading clump in sun
and soil which is not too dry in
summer. Spikes of pink / purple
flowers appear in summer. Scented and
attractive to butterflies and other
insects. Easy to grow.
Compact growing perennial Phlox for
sun or part shade and soil which is
not too dry in summer. Large clusters
of flat white flowers with a pale
pink eye appear over a long season
from mid summer onwards. Easy to grow
and long lived in the garden.

14

4.550

19

4.550

Long lived perennial for sun or part
shade and retentive soil. Upright
stems hold clusters of flat flowers
in early summer that are whitish
green. An unusual colour that's easy
to place in a border.
Long lived perennial for sun or part
shade and soil which does not get too
dry in summer. Spires of light blue
flowers which have a central white
ring, are borne from July to
September on sturdy stems. Easy to
grow and makes a good cut flower.
Attractive to butterflies and bees.
A long lived perennial for sun and
retentive soil. Clusters of bright
pink flowers in summer have a
delicate scent. A cottage garden
favourite.
Candelabra Primula for damp or wet
soil and part shade. Pale green
leaves make a rosette and the flower
stems hold tiers of pure white
flowers from pink buds in June.
Excellent plant for a cool, moist
border or bog garden where it may
seed gently.
Bog Primula for wet soil in part
shade. Pale green leaves appear in
early spring and spikes of pale pink
flowers are borne in late spring and
early summer. May seed gently if the
plant likes your garden!
Candelabra Bog Primula. Deep pink
flower spikes in late Spring and
early Summer. For wet or moist soil
and sun or part shade where the
plants will gently seed themselves.
Best in a bog garden or as a marginal
in a pond.
Candelabra Bog Primula which has deep
reddish purple flowers with a darker
eye, in early summer. Pale green
leaves make a spreading clump which
dies back completely in winter to
reappear the following spring. For
wet soil in part shade. Seeds gently
if the plant likes your garden.

39

4.950

11

4.550

13

4.950

56

3.950

54

3.950

39

3.950

50

3.950

Broad, pointed leaves which are
conspicuously spotted with silver.
Pink and blue flowers appear in
spring. For shade and soil which is
not too dry in summer. Cut back hard
when the plant has finished
flowering.
A long lived perennial which is easy
to grow in sun and soil which is not
too dry in summer. Bright golden
yellow daisies with black centres are
borne over a long season from August
onwards. Excellent for

7

4.950

13

4.950
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SALVIA Dyson`s Joy

1.5L

SALVIA Embers Wish

1L

SALVIA greggii Icing Sugar

1.5L

SALVIA Hot Lips

1.5L

SALVIA Love & Wishes

2L

SALVIA microphylla Trelissick Cream

1.5L

SALVIA microphylla Trelissick Cream

5L

SALVIA nemorosa Caradonna

2L

SALVIA nemorosa Ostfriesland

2L

SALVIA uliginosa

2L

SCABIOSA incisa Kudo

2L

SCABIOSA Misty Butterflies

1.5L

17/06/2018

09:54 am

flower arranging and attractive to
bees and butterflies.
Clusters of pale pink flowers appear
over a long season through summer and
into autumn. Requires full sun and
well drained soil. Ideal for a large
container. May require winter
protection in colder areas.
Ideal for a container in a sunny
spot. Spikes of orange and red
flowers appear through summer and
into autumn. Glossy evergreen leaves.
Best in well drained soil and full
sun. May require winter protection.

42

4.950

20

2.500

For sun and well drained soil or a
large container. Spikes of bright
pink flowers through summer and
autumn are loved by bees. Aromatic
leaves. May need protection in cold
weather.
Half hardy perennial for sun and well
drained soil. Excellent plant for a
summer container where it will flower
until the frosts. Red and white
flowers cover the plants. Guard
against slugs and snails. Drought
tolerant.
Half hardy perennial for sun and well
drained soil. Exotic flowers for
months through summer. Evergreen
leaves. Great in a big pot on a patio
or at the front of a border in sun or
part shade and well drained soil.
Requires winter protection.
Half hardy perennial for sun and well
drained soil. Creamy white flowers
for months in summer are loved by
bees. Makes a mound of soft green
leaves for the front of a border or a
big pot in a sunny spot. Requires
winter protection in cold areas.

50

4.950

15

4.550

27

4.950

50

4.550

Half hardy perennial for sun and well
drained soil. Creamy white flowers
for months in summer are loved by
bees. Makes a mound of soft green
leaves for the front of a border or a
big pot in a sunny spot. Requires
winter protection in cold areas.

15

6.950

For sun and well drained soil.
Aromatic leaves make a low clump and
deep violet-purple flowers appear on
dark stemmed spikes through summer.
Easy to grow. Attractive to bees.
Clumps of olive green leaves slowly
spread and sprays of violet blue
flowers appear over a long season
through summer. Plant ion sun, on a
handful of grit if your soil is heavy
to prevent winter waterlogging. Very
attractive to bees and butterflies.

9

4.950

144

4.950

23

4.950

18

4.950

50

4.550

For damp soil and sun or part shade.
Leggy growth which may require
staking. Spikes of small, sky blue
flowers in late Summer and Autumn at
the top of long, wiry stems.
Low growing for the front of a border
or in a container. Best in full sun
and well drained, limy soil.
Mound-like growth is covered in
bright pink flowers for months from
late spring onwards. Flowers are
loved by bees.
For sun and soil which is not too wet
in winter, or a large
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SCABIOSA ochroleuca Moon Dance

2L

SCABIOSA Vivid Violet

2L

SEDUM Bertram Anderson

1.5L

SEDUM spectabile Hot Stuff

2L

SEDUM Vera Jameson

2L

SIDALCEA Party Girl

2L

SISYRINCHIUM striatum

2L

STACHYS byzantina Silver Carpet

2L

STOKESIA laevis Alba

2L

STOKESIA laevis Blue Star

2L

THALICTRUM aquilegifolium

2L

THALICTRUM delavayi

2L

17/06/2018
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container. Compact mounds of dark
green leaves show off the elegant,
lacy flowers of lilac and pink
shades, which appear over a long
season from early summer onwards.
Low mounds of grey-green leaves are
ideal for the middle of a sunny
border and retentive soil. Creamy
white flowers appear on long, wiry
stems over a very long season through
summer and are loved by bees. A
cottage garden favourite.
A cottage garden favourite with
rounded, violet-pink flower heads on
wiry stems produced over a very long
season from early summer onwards.
Flowers are loved by bees and
butterflies. Best in full sun and
well drained limy soil.
Dark purple leaves slowly spread over
the ground. Rose pink flowers in
clusters during the Autumn. For sun
and well drained soil and the front
of the border.
Fleshy leaves make a spreading clump
that's ideal for the front of a
border in full sun and well drained
soil. Covered in flat heads of
flowers from late summer into autumn.
Flowers are very attractive to bees
and butterflies.
Hardy perennial for sun and well
drained soil, where the plant makes a
mound of purple grey leaves. Rich
pink flower heads appear from late
summer into autumn. Much loved by
bees and butterflies.
For sun and most soil types. Upright
habit of scalloped mid green leaves.
The flowers are deep purple and
appear in spires above the leaves
through summer. May die down
completely when flowering has
finished, but will reappear in
spring.
Spiky, evergreen leaves for sun and
well drained soil. Spikes of primrose
yellow flowers appear in Summer.
Divide after flowering.
Lamb's Ears. Evergreen perennial with
furry silver leaves that make dense
mats of ground cover. For the front
of a sunny, well drained border and
excellent in coastal gardens. Rarely
flowers.
Unusual perennial for sun and moist
soil. Strap like, evergreen leaves
make a low clump and large, flat
white flowers appear through summer.
Easy to grow at the front of a border
and loved by bees and butterfies.
For the front of a sunny border in
most soil types. Strap shaped leaves
form clumps and the flowers are a
beautiful shade of powder blue. They
are like flat Cornflowers and appear
over a long season from early Summer
onwards.
For sun or part shade and soil which
is not too dry in summer. Lacy, sage
green leaves make a clump and flat
clusters of fluffy purple flowers are
borne in early summer. Best in the
middle of a border - may require
staking.
Beautiful lacy grey green leaves,
which are late to appear in Spring,

49

4.950

34

4.950

9

4.250

46

4.950

19

4.550

18

3.950

8

3.950

14

4.950

15

4.250

39

4.250

18

4.950

57

4.950
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THALICTRUM delavayi Album

2L

THALICTRUM delavayi Hewitt's Double

2L

TIARELLA Spring Symphony

1.5L

VERBENA rigida

1.5L

VERONICA spicata Moody Blues

2L

VERONICA spicata Rotfuchs (Red Fox)

2L

VINCA minor Azurea Flore Pleno

1.5L

VINCA minor Bowles' Variety

1.5L

VINCA minor Gertrude Jekyll

1.5L

VINCA minor Ralph Shugert

2L

ZANTEDESCHIA Green Goddess

2L

17/06/2018
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form a good clump in moist shade. The
mauve flowers appear in Summer and
are held above the plant on tall
stems in flat clusters. May require
staking.
Unusual plant for sun or part shade
and soil which is not too dry. Lacy
leaves appear in late spring and the
clouds of white flowers, which have
yellow centres appear through summer.
Easy to grow.
Lacy leaves, which are late to appear
in Spring, make a clump in moist soil
and part shade or full sun. The
flowers appear in Summer and are
clouds of mauvish blue pom poms held
in clusters on wiry stems. May
require staking.
Easy to grow in a shady spot under
trees where the soil is not too wet.
Scented, pinkish white flower spikes
are produced over a long season from
spring onwards. Semi evergreen.
Low growing plant for the front of a
sunny, well drained border. Rich
purple flower clusters on stiff stems
are borne from July until well into
autumn. A true perennial which
spreads by underground shoots. Loved
by butterflies and bees.
Easy to grow in sun and retentive
soil. Spikes of blue flowers in early
summer which are loved by bees.
Leaves grow into a mat of ground
cover that's a good choice for the
front of a border.
For sun or part shade and soil which
is not too dry in summer. The plant
makes a mat of deep green leaves and
fat spikes of deep pink flowers
appear on wiry stems from late summer
onwards. Remove dead growth in
spring, when new shoots appear. Easy
to grow.
Ground hugging evergreen for part or
full shade and most soil types. Deep
green leaves on trailing stems, set
off the double bright blue flowers
which appear from late winter
onwards. Rooting as it spreads, the
plant makes excellent ground cover.
Deep green leaves hug the ground and
make an evergreen mat in shade or
part sun. Flat, blue flowers appear
from late winter through to early
summer. Easy to grow in most soil
types and also useful for winter
containers and window boxes.
Pure white flowers in spring and
sporadically through the rest of the
year. Evergreen leaves make a low mat
in shade and soil which is not too
dry. Easy to grow and good ground
cover.
Evergreen for part or full shade and
most soil types. Variegated leaves of
cream and deep green set off the flat
blue flowers which appear from early
spring onwards, flowering
sporadically through the year. Easy
to grow and good ground cover in
difficult sites.
Arum Lily for sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
Large green flowers with a white
throat from late spring onwards.
Suitable for a bog garden or large
container. May require winter

30

5.550

16

5.550

21

5.950

31

4.550

10

4.950

13

4.950

8

4.950

20

4.950

13

4.950

37

5.950

9

4.950
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protection in cold areas of the
country.
Totals for
Category:

Category:

Perennial
4271

920.180

Long
Label Description
Semi-evergreen shrub for sun or part
shade and retentive soil. Fast
growing with arching branches that
are covered in pink flowers from mid
summer until the end of autumn. Prune
hard in spring to shape. Easy to grow
and look after.
Golden leaves are a contrast to
clusters of scented, pink flowers
through summer and autumn. Fast
growing with an arching habit. Best
in full sun and retentive soil.
Beautiful large shrub or small tree
for sun or part shade and moist soil.
White flowers in spring as the
bronze-green leaves appear. Beautiful
autumn leaf colours of orange and red
before the leaves fall for the
winter.
Fast growing shrub for sun or part
shade and most soil types. Long green
leaves set off the spikes of scented,
white flowers which have an orange
centre. Summer flowering. Very
attractive to butterflies and bees.

Free
Stock
20

Price
A Band 1
6.550

44

6.550

18

6.950

15

6.550

Shrub

Name
ABELIA x grandiflora

Size
3L

ABELIA x grandiflora Aurea

2L

AMELANCHIER lamarckii

2.5L

BUDDLEIA davidii Peace

2.5L

BUDDLEJA Buzz Indigo

2L

Silver-grey leaves on compact plants.
Deep indigo blue flowers through
summer are highly scented and attract
many butterflies. Dead head regularly
to encourage more flowers. For sun
and most soil types. Easy to grow.

54

5.550

BUDDLEJA davidii Blue Horizon

2.5L

14

6.550

BUDDLEJA davidii Buzz Series Ivory

3L

43

5.550

BUDDLEJA davidii Buzz Sky Blue

2L

Beautiful shrub for the back of a
sunny border. Very hardy and easy to
grow in most soil types. Deep
purple-blue, highly scented flower
spikes cover the plants in July and
August and will atract butterflies,
bees and moths.
Butterfly Bush. Dwarf Buddleja which
is suitable for a large container or
a sunny border in most soil types.
The plant is smothered in sweetly
scented, ivory white flower spikes
through the summer. Very attractive
to butterflies, bees and other
insects. Easy to grow.
Very compact growing Buddleja which
is suitable for a large container or
a sunny border. Silver grey leaves
set off the spikes of soft blue
flowers in summer. Very attractive to
butterflies, moths and other insects.
Easy to grow in most soil types.

12

5.250

BUDDLEJA Lochinch

2.5L

Highly scented spikes of pale mauve
flowers on the ends of the branches
from mid Summer onwards are
attractive to butterflies. Does well
in most soil types and sun.
Semi-evergreen. Fast growing.
Slow growing, upright shrub for sun
or part shade and soil which is not
too dry in summer. Clusters of pale
pink flowers are followed by deep
purple blue berries which persist
through the autumn. Leaves turn plum
purple before falling in autumn.

13

6.550

19

6.950

CALLICARPA bodinieri
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Profusion

2.5L
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CAMELLIA japonica (in variety)

5L

CHOISYA ternata

3L

CORNUS alba Elegantissima

3L

CORNUS alba Siberica

2.5L

CORNUS alba Spaethii

2.5L

DRIMYS lanceolata

3L

EUONYMUS fortunei Emerald Gaiety

1.5L

HYDRANGEA macrophylla Blue Wave

2.5L

HYDRANGEA macrophylla Izu-no-hana

3L

HYDRANGEA macrophylla La France

3L

17/06/2018
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Easy to grow and unusual.
For shade or part shade in acid soil
and a sheltered position. Handsome,
evergreen shrubs or small trees with
glossy, deep green leaves. Showy
flowers appear in spring. Can be
pruned to shape after flowering.
Young plants may require protection
from cold winds. See individual
labels for flower colour.
Mexican Orange Blossom. An evergreen
shrub with glossy, deep green leaves
and scented white flower clusters in
Spring and again in Autumn. Easy to
grow in most soil types and
situations including shady borders
and containers. Loved by bees.
Dog Wood. Shrub for sun or shade and
moist or wet soil. Attractive white
and pale green leaves through the
growing season, which fall in autumn
to reveal bright red stems for winter
interest. Prune hard every two years
in spring. Excellent plant for heavy
clay soil.
A plant for all seasons! Bright green
leaves set off white flowers in
spring. In autumn, the leaves turn
brilliant red and plum shades before
falling to reveal the red stems which
are a winter feature. Easy to grow in
sun or shade and moist or wet soil.
Dogwood. Deciduous shrub for sun or
part shade and wet or moist soil.
Striking gold and green leaves turn
plum shades in autumn before falling
to reveal attractive black stems.
Prune hard every second spring to
keep the stem colour. Excellent plant
for wet soil or the edge of a pond or
bog garden.
Evergreen large shrub or small tree
for part shade and a sheltered
position in most soil types.
Handsome, deep green leaves are a
feature throughout the year and
clusters of scented, creamy white
flowers appear in spring followed by
black berries in autumn. Excellent
plant for flower arranging.
Evergreen shrub, trailing or climbing
form, which makes good ground cover
in shade and most soil types. Slowly
spreads to form a clump or trained as
a ' wall shrub'.
Easy shrub for sun or part shade and
soil which is not too dry in summer.
Large 'mop head' flowers appear in
late summer and are a good blue in
acid soil. Flowers are pink in soil
where lime is present. Remove old
flower heads in late spring.
Deciduous shrub for sun or part
shade. Deep green, glossy leaves set
off the unusual lace cap flowers that
are borne in summer and autumn.
Double flowers surround the sterile
centres and are pink on lime soils
and blue on acid soils. Excellent for
flower arranging.
Deciduous shrub for sun or part shade
and soil which is not too dry in
summer. Large mid green leaves make a
rounded bush, smothered in 'mop head'
flowers from mid summer onwards on
established plants. The flowers are
pink in lime soils and

10

6.950

40

6.550

19

5.950

10

5.950

10

5.950

15

6.950

19

3.750

18

6.950

20

6.550

20

6.550
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HYDRANGEA macrophylla Pfau

3L

HYDRANGEA paniculata Unique

2.5L

HYDRANGEA serrata Grayswood

3L

HYPERICUM Hidcote

3L

LAVATERIA clementii Bredon Springs

2.5L

LONICERA

3L

x purpusii Winter Beauty

blue in acid soil.
Compact mound forming Hydrangea with
lace cap flowers of blue or pink
depending on your soil. Flowers
appear through summer and into
autumn. Best in part shade and moist
soil. Ideal for coastal gardens.
Beautiful shrub for the back of the
border in sun or part shade and soil
which is not too dry in summer. Deep
green leaves set off the huge white
panicles of flowers, which age to
purplish pink. These appear from mid
summer onwards. Prune hard to basic
framework in spring.
Neat, mound like shrub for sun or
part shade and soil which is not too
dry in summer. Lace cap flowers
change colour from white through blue
or pink shades depending on the soil
acidity. Prune lightly in spring.
Easy to grow and suitable for a
border or container.
Semi evergreen shrub for sun or part
shade and most soil types. Large,
golden yellow, saucer shaped flowers
appear over a long season from early
summer onwards. Easy to grow. Prune
to shape in spring.
For sun and well drained soil. Grey
green leaves set off the pink mallow
like flowers, which appear over a
long season from early summer
onwards. Prune hard in spring once
the new growth appears. Easy to grow.
Salt and wind tolerant.
Beautiful winter flowering shrub
which is easy to grow in sun or part
shade and most soil types. Scented
flowers appear from November to March
on established plants. Prune to shape
after flowering. Deciduous.
Evergreen shrub for sun or shade and
most soil types. The plant makes a
very compact mound of small, pale
green leaves. Excellent plant for the
front of a border or a rock garden.

9

6.950

13

6.550

19

6.550

12

6.550

14

6.550

16

6.550

8

6.950

LONICERA nitida Twiggy

2L

NEILLIA thibetica

3L

Deciduous shrub for sun or part shade
and soil that is not too dry. Upright
growth and bronze green leaves that
age to green. Clusters of pink
flowers appear in late spring and
early summer, smothering established
plants. Unusual but easy to grow.

9

6.550

OSMANTHUS heterophyllus Purpureus

2L

7

6.550

PHILADELPHUS Beauclerk

2.5L

Evergreen shrub for sun or part shade
and most soil types. Attractive holly
shaped leaves which are flushed
purple. Small, scented white flower
clusters in autumn on established
plants.
Upright growing shrub for the back of
a border. Covered in scented white
flowers in summer. Best grown in
retentive soil and sun or part shade.
Prune to shape after flowering.

9

6.550

PHORMIUM Bronze Baby

2.5L

Evergreen shrub for sun or part shade
and most soil types. Upright bronze
leaves form an attractive clump in
borders or in a large container. Easy
to grow. Salt and wind tolerant.

10

13.950

PITTOSPORUM tobira

2.5L

Evergreen shrub for sun or part shade
and soil which is not too wet in
winter. Glossy leaves on neat mound
like plants. Clusters of

8

6.950
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SANTOLINA chamaecyparissus

2L

SARCOCOCCA confusa

2L

SARCOCOCCA ruscifolia

3L

TEUCRIUM fruticans Azureum

2.5L

VIBURNUM plicatum Lanarth

2.5L

VIBURNUM tinus Gwenllian

2.5L

Totals for
Category:

Category:

10

4.550

8

6.950

10

6.950

20

6.550

13

6.950

7

6.550

635

250.800

Long
Label Description
Hardy Plumbago. Low growing shrub for
sun or part shade. Brilliant blue
flowers in late summer and autumn on
twiggy growth. Leaves turn shades of
purple before they fall in autumn.
Easy to grow in most soil types.

Free
Stock
14

Price
A Band 1
5.550

Felty, evergreen leaves make a large
mound in sun and well drained soil.
Large bright pink flowers, with
yellow stamens, smother the plants in
summer. Salt and wind resistant.
Prune to shape in late spring.
Mound forming, evergreen shrub for
sun and well drained soil. Large
white flowers which have a crimson
blotch at the base of each petal, are
produced at midsummer. Good for

10

6.550

20

6.550

Shrub

Sub-Shrub

Name
CERATOSTIGMA willmottianum

Size
2L

CISTUS Silver Pink

2.5L

CISTUS x purpureus Alan Fradd

2.5L

17/06/2018

scented creamy white flowers appear
in early summer on mature plants.
Best in a sheltered site or to grow
in a large pot. May require
protection in winter in colder parts
of the country.
Cotton Lavender. Dwarf growing,
evergreen shrub for sun and well
drained soil. Scented leaves and
golden yellow button like flowers in
summer. Suitable for a large
container. Excellent plant for
coastal locations.
Evergreen shrub with deep green, wavy
leaves. Best in shade or part shade
and soil which is not too wet. Highly
scented white flowers are produced in
clusters up the stems during winter,
from November onwards. Slowly spreads
through the ground to make good
ground cover.
Evergreen shrub which is good ground
cover in dry shade but happy in moist
soil. Tiny white flowers in early
spring are highly scented. Easy to
grow in a border or big pot in a
shady spot. Prune if required after
flowering.
Slow growing, evergreen shrub for sun
and well drained soil, where it will
form a mound or climb if given
support. Bright blue rosemary like
flowers which are loved by bees, are
produced over a long season,
contrasting well with the leaves.
Drought tolerant. Excellent in a
seaside garden or to grow in a large
container.
Beautiful shrub for part shade and
moist soil. Tiered branches are
covered in white lace-like flowers in
early summer. Leaves change colour in
autumn to scarlet and orange before
falling.
Evergreen shrub for sun or part shade
and most soil types. The wavy, deep
green leaves set off the clusters of
pinkish white flowers which are red
in bud. They appear over a long
season from November through to March
and are followed by deep blue
berries. Salt and wind resistant.

09:54 am
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CONVOLVULUS cneorum

1.5L

LAVANDULA stoechas Papillon

1.5L

LAVANDULA x chaytorae Sawyers

1.5L

OZOTHAMNUS Threave Seedling

2.5L

PHLOMIS fruticosa

2L

TEUCRIUM chamaedrys white form

2L

Totals for

Category:

coastal gardens - drought and wind
tolerant. Prune to shape in spring,
if required.
Beautiful evergreen shrub for sun and
well drained soil, at the front of
the border. In Summer, large, flat
white flowers cover the plant.
Evergreen shrub with highly scented
leaves. For sun and well drained soil
or a large container. Small purple
flowers through summer which are
topped with long tufts. Prune lightly
after flowering.
Evergreen, silvery grey scented
leaves. Light mauve flower spikes
appear in summer. Good for a
container in full sun or a well
drained sunny border. Prune lightly
after flowering. Resents winter wet.
Evergreen, mound forming shrub with
needle like silver grey leaves.
Clusters of fragrant white flowers
smother mature plants in June
emerging from red buds. Beautiful
plant for well drained soil and full
sun. Excellent in exposed positions
and for coastal gardens.
Jerusalem Sage. Semi evergreen shrub
for sun and well drained soil. Felty,
grey white leaves make an
architectural statement. Bright,
golden yellow clusters of hooded
flowers appear at the tops of the
stems in June and July.
Pale green leaves on mound forming
plants. Covered in small white
flowers through summer which are
loved by bees. Easy to grow at the
front of a border in sun and soil
that isn't too wet in winter.

53

4.950

17

3.950

18

3.950

16

6.550

11

4.950

32

4.950

191

47.950

10002

1482.420

Sub-Shrub

GRAND TOTALS:

292 Records Selected
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